
Peter  Hall
Falmouth
LD 956
I urge the Transportation Committee to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 956.
Study after study confirms these sorts of trails bring in tourist dollars, improve health 
and are a large benefit to the surrounding communities. 
In short they improve quality of life.
Thank you in Advance,
Peter Hall, DVM, OD
Falmouth, ME


